
Bullying Prevention Month
October is Bullying Prevention Month. Bullying is behavior that hurts or 
frightens someone. As a Girl Scout, you made a promise to live by the Girl 
Scout Law. Part of the Law is to “respect myself and others... make the 
world a better place, and be a sister to every Girl Scout.” Bullying does not 
align with the Girl Scout Law. Answer the questions below to learn about 
bullying and what you can do to prevent it. 

What is Bullying?

What can you do if you see someone being bullied?

If you are being bullied, what can you do?

If you are bullying, what can you do?

How can you prevent bullying?

Parents and Leaders: pacer.org/bullying is a great resource for information 
on bullying prevention. For help with answers to this activity, as well as 
additional activities and videos check out this link:
https://www.pacer.org/bullying/classroom/elemetary/ele-lesson-plan.asp
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